ADMINISTRATION’S BROADBAND POLICY WOULD STRANGLE ISPs, DESTROY COMPETITIVE INTERNET MARKETPLACE The Consumer Federation of America (CFA) and the Texas Office of Public Utility Counsel released a study criticizing the Federal Communications Commission’s (FCC) broadband proposals. According to Mark Cooper, CFA’s Research Director, “This report demonstrates that independent ISPs and their customers are being driven from the marketplace not by competition, but by a ruthless and deliberate denial of competition.” The study, “The Role of ISPs in the Growth of the Commercial Internet”, concludes that the current FCC approach to broadband will allow major cable and telephone companies to deny access to telecommunications networks thus damaging the competitive environment and threatening consumer interests. The full text of the study can be found online at: http://www.consumerfed.org/backpage/ispstudy070102.pdf.  [SOURCE: Consumer Federation of America]
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